

# SUMMER PROGRAM NEWSLETTER #8

Aug. 8th 2025 #RECandROLL



The Conway Parks and Recreation Department's Summer program has come to an end. Today was the last day of camp and we finished with a flourish!!! The camp wide talent show was held today with 45 acts performing. This was by far one of the most camper involved events in talent show history! What a high note to end on.

That was followed by the "Goodbye Gauntlet", as the staff got the chance to say so long to all the kids who made this summer great. The Conway Parks and Recreation Department would also like to say thank you to all the parents for your part in making this anoth-

er successful summer. It goes without saying that the summer has flown by. One minute we were registering for camp and the next we are saying goodbye until next year. It is always a fast and furious ride from June to August, but it is always filled with great memories and stories to last a lifetime. We realize that these can be special times in a child's life and we are so proud and honored to be such a big part of their growth! THANKS FOR A GREAT SUMMER!!!!!!!

# **FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA**

### **FACEBOOK**

@conwayparksandrecreationdepartment

## **TWITTER**

@conwayrecnh

# **INSTAGRAM**

@conwayrecnh

Please keep an eye out for Fall Registration information. Program specifics, costs, and deadlines will be posted on our website along with our social media pages next week. We ask that parents register their child as soon as possible so that we may have an estimate of the number of participants for each program. We will also be looking for volunteer coaches and officials to help these programs run smoothly.